
03/04/2020 

MRS KATHLEEN CROUCH 
38 ILUKA AVE 
ELANORA HEIGHTS NSW 2101 
alan.rc@bigpond.com 

RE: DA2020/0246 - 132 Elanora Road ELANORA HEIGHTS NSW 2101

Dear Sir/Madam

We live at 38 Iluka Ave, Elanora Heights and have today inspected this DA application -
DA2020/0246.

Our main concern is the stormwater plan as we have problems now with seepage at our back 
fence line. We agree with the comments made by the Engineer regarding stormwater. 

Regards
Kathleen and Alan Crouch

Sent: 3/04/2020 2:08:42 PM
Subject: Online Submission


